
Hi Kelsey Wilkes,

Ausgrid has no objection with the above Development Application.

Regards,
Sreenivasa Rao Ella | Asset Protection Officer | Transmission Services | AUSGRID

Level 1, Homebush Depot Bldg 2
25-27 Pomeroy Street, Homebush NSW 2140
È: 0430451799| *: | development@ausgrid.com.au

From: Manager Property Portfolios <manager.property.portfolios@ausgrid.com.au>
To: Development/Ausgrid <development@ausgrid.com.au>, 

Date: 26/04/2019 01:34 PM

Subject: FW: Request for Services Progress - DA2019/0386 - 48 Vineyard Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

Hi,

Please see DA for your Review

Kind Regards,

Sohail Ali
Property Officer | Property Portfolio

02 9269 2901
Level 4, 570 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
sohail.ali@ausgrid.com.au

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: no_reply@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au <no_reply@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 23 April 2019 10:36 AM
To: Manager Property Portfolios <manager.property.portfolios@ausgrid.com.au>
Subject: Request for Services Progress - DA2019/0386 - 48 Vineyard Street MONA VALE NSW 2103

Sent: 27/04/2019 7:59:42 AM

Subject:
Re: FW: Request for Services Progress - DA2019/0386 - 48 Vineyard Street MONA 
VALE NSW 2103



23 April 2019

Dear Sir/Madam

Request for Comments on Application for Ausgrid: (SEPP Infra)
Development Application No. DA2019/0386 
Description: Use as a secondary dwelling 
Address: 48 Vineyard Street MONA VALE 

Council requires referral comments on the above application.

To access the documentation please go to:

https://eservices1.warringah.nsw.gov.au/ePlanning/live/Public/XC.Track/SearchApplication.aspx?id=1645803

You can open each document by selecting the documents tab and clicking on the title or the icon next to it. You 
can download these by saving the files to your computer. If you experience any difficulty try right-clicking and 
selecting ‘save link as’ for each document.

Your referral response comments would be greatly appreciated within 21 days of the date of this letter.

Enquiries regarding this Development Application may be made to Kelsey Wilkes on 1300 434 434 Monday to 
Friday between 8.30am to 5.00pm or anytime at council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au.

Yours faithfully,

Kelsey Wilkes
Planner

This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. 
If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately 
via return e-mail and then delete the original e-mail. 
If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender email address to 
@ausgrid.com.au. 
Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for dealing with you in 
your business capacity. More information about how we handle your 
personal information, including your right of access is contained at 
http://www.ausgrid.com.au/ This e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information. If 
you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately via return e-mail and then 
delete the original e-mail. If you are the intended recipient, please note the change of sender 
email address to @ausgrid.com.au. Ausgrid has collected your business contact details for 
dealing with you in your business capacity. More information about how we handle your 
personal information, including your right of access is contained at http://www.ausgrid.com.au/ 


